
Corrected/Unapproved 
Durham Kennel Club Special Member Meeting 

Saturday, July 9, 2016 
Durham Kennel Club Building, Durham, NC 

 
Meeting 
Ann Carter called the meeting to order at _12:15_ PM on Saturday, July 9, 2016. 
 
 
New Business 
The President, Ann Carter, asked that everyone present get a piece of paper and pencil or pen.  
She explained the purpose of this special meeting was two pronged: 
 
1. To provide people who live too far away or have physical issues an opportunity to attend a 
daytime meeting.  Some cannot attend our night meetings and the requirement for full 
membership includes attending 2 meetings.  The Board is discussing options for having more 
daytime meetings. 
2. To give members the opportunity to provide ideas for meetings and social events.  It has been 
noted that our members don’t have enough time to socialize at our meetings in the current format 
and that in the past we have had other social events that included our dogs.  So, is there interest 
in the club to bring some of that back? 
 
During a brief discussion of these two topics, members noted that social events with our dogs 
were desired.  It was also suggested that we begin reviewing our bylaws and consider changing 
them to include waivers for the meeting requirement in some cases. 
The President then asked members to please write down their ideas for social events.  These 
were collected and will be reviewed. 
 
The Meeting Adjourned at _12:45__PM 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Lisa Roberts 
	
  


